
From: Varelidis Petros <pvarelidis@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 8:21 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Subject: Fw: Διακοπή λειτουργίας Μελίτης λόγω ΣτΕ 
 
 
Following our discussion I send you information about the case that I mentioned  (Melitis power 
station) where the environmental license was annuled by the court so the power station had to stop its 
operation. 
 
I remain at your disposal. 
 
Petros Varelidis 
Advisor of the Minister of Environment and Energy 

 


